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The children in foster care deserve to be treated with dignity and respect.  I can only 

imagine that moving around with what little belongings they have in a garbage bag 

would make them feel less than, like they don't matter.  This bill would be a huge 

stepping stone in helping our foster children feel like they have a place in this world.  


